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Dear White Rock City Councillors

WE live at Oceana  Parc  Independent Living in White Rock which is a
stones throw away from the Pub that's asking for the liquor hours
extension to 2am on Fri & Sat.

We are totally against this as there is already so much exterior noise
from the surrounding areas that keep us awake at nite on a regular basis.

Please do not approve or grant this request for a 2am  serving. The
longer people are in the pub,,, the drunker and louder they become and
we will be the ones suffering.

Thank you.

J  & P  Vander

White Rock, B.C.
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